
THE CHANCERY

September 19, 1988

Reverend David A . Holley
1590 Xavier Street, #30
Denver, Co . 80204

Dear Father Holley :

This morning I received a phone call from Reverend Eduardo
Ortego, Chaplain at St . Anthony Hospital, Denver, informing me
that you were no longer employed as a Chaplain at St . Anthony
Hospital, Denver . In view of that fact, it is necessary for me
to inform you that your faculties for the Archdiocese of Denver
are hereby revoked, effective immediately . Those faculties were
granted on October 5, 1987, only insofar as you would be employed
by St . Anthony Hospital, Denver .

If I can be of any further assistance or help to you, please feel
free to contact me .

Sincerely yours,
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Very

	

verend R . Walker Nickless
Vicar for Priests and Seminarians

ARCHDIOCESE OF DENVER
CATHOLIC PASTORAL CENTER

200 JOSEPHINE STREET
DENVER. COLORADO 00200

Pho . . : (303) 199.,411
Mailing Address:

200 Jos .Ohin. SI, ..,
O.nv .r . Co 90206 .4770

cc : Most Reverend Timothy J . Harrington
Bishop of Worcester, Massachusetts
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